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CW6 9AW

6/29/2015
Dear DC,

Nantwich & South Cheshire Show Wednesday 29th July 2015
Cheshire Hunt South Pony Club has once again been invited by Nantwich & South Cheshire Show to arrange the Pony Club Inter Branch Team Relay competition at this years show.    This event is always much enjoyed by competitors and spectators alike, and we would be pleased if your branch could send a team to compete this year in the Main Ring.  

I am enclosing the Rules and Regulation and an entry form, which should be returned to me by the 7th July at the latest, only the first 8 teams received can be accepted.

Yours Sincerely,

Chris Kirby

District Commissioner

Cheshire Hunt South Branch of the Pony Club


